
Joy Laspata

Monroe Township Public Schools
Maple Grove Administration Building

75 East Academy Street
Williamstown, New Jersey 08094

Phone: (856) 629-6400
Fax: (856) 262-4419

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Monroe Township parent(s)/guardian(s) of children eligible to start Kindergarten this fall are invited to attend an
informational session on Wednesday, March 19, 2014, starting at 6:30 p.m. at the Oak Knoll Elementary School in the
Auditorium. This 90-minute session will include presentations by district personnel and give parent(s)/guardian(s)
an opportunity to meet the elementary principals.

The Monroe Township Public Schools’ Annual Kindergarten Registration will be held on Wednesday, April 23, 2014,
and Thursday, April 24, 2014, at Oak Knoll Elementary School. Children are eligible for Kindergarten in the
2014-2015 school year if they will be five years of age on or before October 1, 2014. Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of these
children are asked to complete the form below and return it to any of our schools, as soon as possible, but no later than
Friday, March 28, 2014, so that an appointment can be scheduled.

Each year we experience numerous problems organizing the new school year due to late registrations. If you know of
any parent(s)/guardian(s) having children who meet this age requirement, please share this information with them or
have them call our schools for additional information.

It is mandatory that every student have a physical exam prior to school admission. An admission physical form can
be found on our website at http://www.monroetwp.k12.nj.us/Registration. For your convenience, all registration
documents (4) can be downloaded, completed, and brought with you to registration. PLEASE do not fold the
documents.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Joy Laspata
District Nurse

KINDERGARTEN PRE-REGISTRATION FORM

Please return this form to any Monroe Township Public School or to the
Maple Grove Administration Building as soon as possible, but no later than Friday, March 28, 2014.

You may also call (856) 629-6400 Ext. 1003 to pre-register.

Child’s Name:
(Last Name) (First Name)

Birth Date:

Mailing Address:

Name of Parent/Guardian:
(Last Name) (First Name)

Home Phone: Work Phone:

Please check registration scheduling information below. Every effort will be made to accommodate your preference.
Appointments will be given on a first come first served basis.

_____ April 23, 2014 preferred _____ April 24, 2014 preferred _____ Either day is acceptable

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION


